
Illustration of the horizontal gap between the modules. Also note that this gap is wider at the bottom of each module than at the top. When this photo was taken, the home had already sunken 2" into the basement down the entire centerline. Also notice the attic wide open to the elements. This photo was taken roughly 5-6 months after the modules arrived on site. Birds had begun living in the attic. We asked Liscott repeatedly to fix this. They never bothered to do so.




